
 

 Initial Mentor/Mentee Meeting  

The Integrated Program in Neuroscience, McGill University 

Dear Student, 

The IPN requires all new students to meet with their assigned mentor within the first three months of starting the 
program.  You are encouraged to send an email directly to your mentor to set up a time to meet and make each 
other’s acquaintance.    At the end of the meeting, you and your mentor should sign below and return the form to 
the Student Affairs Coordinator in room 141 of the Montreal Neurological Institute.  You may also email a scanned 

copy to ipn@mcgill.ca . 

We (mentor and mentee) hereby sign indicating that we have had an initial meeting: 

 

Mentor’s Name (Please print) Mentor’s Signature Date 
 
 

  

 

Student’s Name (Please print) Student’s Signature Date 
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